
Tuesday
October 3rd 2023

Monday,
October 1st, 2023

Announcements



Good news! Our sidewalk is now OPEN! 
Walkers who live east of Prairie View 

(toward St. Stephen’s), please use the new 
sidewalk when walking to and from school.
*bike riders must walk their bikes until they get to the sidewalk near the street 

 

Sidewalk



Just a reminder that eating 
is only permitted in the 
Commons/Lunch Room.  

Eating

If you are caught eating in the 
hallways and/or classrooms, this 

may result in a lunch detention. 



Unfortunately water 
bottles/containers must 
have a closable lid and 
cannot have a straw.  

Water Bottles

This is due to an 
overabundance of 
spilling in hallways 
& classrooms.



Cell Phones Off
Students: please make sure your cell phones are 
turned off when they are stored in your lockers. 

Tomorrow, Wednesday, October 4th at 1:20pm, 
there will be a National Emergency Alert Test 

that will alert ALL cell phones, even if they are on 
“silent mode”. 

*If phones are turned all the way OFF, no alert will sound*



Yearbook Club

Attention yearbook club members, there is a 
meeting today after school until 

4:05 in room B5. 

Please bring your permission slip if you have 
not turned it in yet.



Art Club

 The Art Club Google Classroom
is now available.

 The code is cxw6fkr.
Sign up for the first project will be today. 

All projects are on a first come first serve basis.

http://cxw6fkr


Girls Basketball Tryouts
Girls, do you like basketball?

Girls Basketball tryouts will be Tuesday, 
October Tenth. 

8th grade tryouts will be from 3:15-4:45
7th grade tryouts will be from 4:45-6:00
6th grade tryouts will be from 6:00-7:15 

If anyone has questions, please contact 
Mr. Griffin, or Mr. Mahy. 

Permission slips are outside the office.



Attention 6th, 7th & 8th grade boys volleyball players:
7th grade tryouts will be until 4:30                                                                   

6th grade tryouts will be from 4:30 to 5:30                                       
8th grade tryouts will be from 5:30 to 6:30

If anyone has questions, please contact 
Mr. Cornfield. Turn in a permission slip before 
tryouts. Permission slips are outside the office.

1st Tryouts for the 2023 Team will be on
Wednesday, October 11th in the Main Gym. 

Boys Volleyball Tryouts



Boys Softball 
Boys softball won against Simmons yesterday 14-2 and will 

play another game tomorrow

Good job boys!



Girls Softball 
The girls softball team lost against evergreen yesterday!

It’s alright girls good season!



Cross Country 
Congratulations on a great conference meet!

The highlights were Grace Mathis finishing 8th overall, 
A.J. Steele who finished 6th, 

and Alex Kreydich finished 2nd overall 
with a new school record of 11:21!

Please turn in your jerseys in to Mr Klozik
 sometime this week.



Riddle
What is served but never eaten?



Friday’s Answer

What has a funny bone but can’t laugh?

A skeleton!



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a
Tuesday!


